
Dear Parents and Carers,  
It has been a fabulous start to the year in 
Cadbury and Bournville.  The children have 
settled well in KS2 and are focused on their 
learning already! 
 
This term, our topic is the very exciting  
history topic, ‘The Roman Invasion’.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We will find out all about Roman soldiers 
and why they chose to invade Britain.  We 
will imagine what it would have been like to 
be a soldier and discover what their lives 
were like.  We will also learn all about     
Boudicca and how she led the resistance in 
Britain.   

Home Learning in Year 3 

Spending a little time each day supporting your 
child with home learning can really make a 
difference as well as making sure they build on 
the learning they have done in school each day.   
During the Autumn Term, weekly home     
learning will include spellings, reading for      
between 10—15 minutes each night as well as 
starting to learn our multiplication facts in 
maths.  Also, remember, Mathletics and MyOn 
are fantastic tools for the children to practice 
their reading and maths.  
Please remember to sign your child’s reading 
bookmarks after they have read each night.   
Thank you!  
Throughout the term, we will also ask children 
to get creative and complete pieces of  topic 
based home learning from their knowledge   
organisers.   

PE in Year 3 

Cadbury — Monday and Friday 

Bournville — Monday and Friday 

Please make sure your child has their PE kit in school 

with them. 

 

Home learning and spellings will be sent home on a  

Friday each week. 

 

Later this term, to celebrate all the wonderful learning 

the children will have participated in, and to share all 

the knowledge they have gained, we will send home a 

newsletter packed with examples of their learning. 

All of our writing this term will be based on our 

topic.  This will include  a mythical narrative, a 

newspaper report based on Boudicca, a persuasive 

speech and a diary entry from the perspective of a 

Roman soldier. 


